Change information in bold
The Pacific Northwest Council for Languages (PNCFL) invites you to submit articles for the upcoming issue of Lingo, the PNCFL newsletter. Submissions must be received by December 1.

Lingo details upcoming events and opportunities; shares teaching techniques, approaches, and materials; and highlights pertinent regional and national news. PNCFL welcomes short articles, descriptions of innovative courses or approaches, reviews of teaching material, and other items of interest to language educators.

Please submit articles to Mandy Lindgren, publications director, at pncfl@uoregon.edu. Word or RTF documents preferred. Submissions may also be sent by mail to Mandy Lindgren, 5290 University of Oregon, Eugene OR 97403. If requested, the publications director will help members revise articles submitted before December 1.
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